
REMEMBERING

James William Watt
September 15, 1956 - November 22, 2021

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Beverley Falconer and Family

Relation: former neighbour and longtime friend

Our family was deeply saddened to read of Jim's death. He (AKA Jimbo) grew up with our kids and

often accompanied us on hikes and outings. He was always kind and thoughtful and we will always

have fond memories of him.


